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WE Day 2019 

 

Nov. 22, 2019  

 

This week we had 26 students attend WE Day at Rogers Arena.  WE Day Vancouver had over 20,000 youth 

and educators come together to celebrate young people committed to making a difference.  At Cilaire, our WE 

group is what we call our Global Citizenship Committee.  Thank you Ms. Widsten and Mrs. Whiting for taking 

the lead at Cilaire with this group and inspiring our grade 6 and 7 students to make the world a better place to 

be! 

 

To add to our notion of giving back, next Friday all Cilaire grade 6 and 7 students will participate in our annual 

day of Cilaire Gives Back!  Over the past month, teachers have been talking with students about those who 

are less fortunate than ourselves, homelessness, and the importance of giving back.  Next Friday, all of our 

grade 6 and 7 students will go out into the community and volunteer at a variety of organizations.  We will have 

students volunteering at:  Beban Community Gardens, SPCA, Loaves and Fishes, 7-10 Club, and Christmas 

Kettle Bell Ringing.  Thank you to our grade 6 and 7 teachers for organizing this incredible experience for our 

students and encouraging them to spread compassion, love and kindness.   

 

#TEAMCILAIRE - At this busy time of year, we would like to invite parents to help us ensure a positive and rich 

learning environment for all students.  Please take a moment to talk with your child about our TEAM and help 

reinforce all of the beautiful traits that make Cilaire School a positive and safe place to be.  Encourage your 

child to be a leader and strive to be the best they can be!  Getting lots of sleep and a good breakfast are a 

great way to start the day off on a positive note!  Thank you for your support in our efforts to provide the type of 

environment that thrives on respect, kindness and compassion for others.   
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Items to Note:     

  

PAC – Please support PAC by participating in one of our many fundraisers!  Currently, you can still order 

Purdy’s Chocolates and Cilaire Spirit Wear.                              

 

Wellington Unplug and Play Event – please see attached invite. 

 

 

The Week Ahead 

 

Mon. 25 Early Dismissal 1:22pm                                     

Tues. 26 Popcorn Sale, $2.25 
Peewee Boys Volleyball @ Home 
Peewee Girls Volleyball @ Park Avenue 

Wed. 27 Bantam Boys Volleyball @ Cinnabar 
Purdy’s Orders Due 

Thurs. 28 Bantam Girls Volleyball @ Home 

Fri. 29 School Spirit Day – wear blue/white 
Cilaire Spirit Wear orders due 
Cilaire Gives Back, Grade 6 & 7 

   

                  

       

      Have a wonderful weekend! 

Sincerely, Carie Wood        

carie.wood@sd68.bc.ca           

 

 

 

                      

 

Looking Ahead 

 

 

Dec. 4 – PAC meeting, 7pm 

Dec. 5 & 6 – Poinsettia pick-up 

Dec. 9 – Purdy’s pick-up 

Dec. 12 – Christmas Concert, 1:00pm & 6:00pm 

Dec. 20 – Last Day of school before Winter Break 

Jan. 6 – School back in session from Winter Break 

Feb. 7 – Progress Reports Home 

Feb. 17 – Family Day, no school 

Feb. 24 & 25 – Prod D Days, no school 

March 16 – March 27 – Spring Break 

March 30 – Back to school after spring break 
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